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St. Anthony of Padua
PO Box 3PO Box 3

120 Munger St. W., Harrow, ON  N0R 1G0120 Munger St. W., Harrow, ON  N0R 1G0

Pastor Res: 519-738-2556Pastor Res: 519-738-2556

Masses:Masses:
Saturday 5:00 p.m.     Sunday 8:30 a.m.Saturday 5:00 p.m.     Sunday 8:30 a.m.

Welcome!
Our cluster parishes welcome you and your family. If you are seeking a church home, we will gladly 
welcome you. Please write your name, address and phone number on a slip of paper and drop it into 
the collection basket. We will be in touch.
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Sacrament of the Anointing of the Sick: please call the office.
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Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 
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All the above at St. John's in Fr. Doll room
Mondays-Prayer Cenacle 7p.m. in St. John's Church

Bulletin: All submissions must be made in writing                            Our Churches are
                 or email no later than Monday at 4:00 p.m.                        handicapped accessible
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C/o 67 Main St. E., Kingsville, ON  N9Y 1A1C/o 67 Main St. E., Kingsville, ON  N9Y 1A1
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www.www.johnanthony.dol.cajohnanthony.dol.ca
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 We are wanting to train new YOUTH  
 ALTAR SERVERS  In both Harrow & Kings-

ville.   Children must be in grade 4 or older to serve in this 
ministry. If interested or any questions please call Lisa 

@733-6591 . We will be having a training meeting in the 
near future. Please watch the bulletin for time and place. 

CHRISTMAS        DECEMBER 25, 2011 

DAILY MASS INTENTIONS 
**No Masses December 27 ~ 30, 2011 

CONFIRMATION  
If you did not attend the Parent’s meeting please stop by 
the Church office to register your child for this sacrament.  
You will need a copy of their baptism certificate (if not bap-
tized in our cluster parishes) DEADLINE to register is Janu-
ary 13, 2012.  Registration forms can be found on our web-
site: www.johnanthony.dol.ca  or at the church office. 

New Year’s Masses ~ 2011-2012 
St. Anthony’s 

New Year’s 
Saturday, December 31st  ~ 5:00 pm 
Sunday, January 1st 2012 ~10:00 am 
 

St. John de Brebeuf 
New Year’s 
Saturday, December 31st    ~ 5:00 pm 
Sunday, January 1st 2012  ~ 10:00 am 

CONFIRMATION CATECHISTS NEEDED 
We are looking for 6 people at both St. Anthony’s and St. John’s 
to help with our Confirmation program to serve as catechist. 
Catechists will lead a small table group of 6-8 candidates. Train-
ing will be provided.  
St. Anthony’s classes are on Tuesdays (beginning with Mass at 
7pm until 9pm) on Jan 24, 31 & Feb 7. 
St. John’s classes are on Wednesdays (beginning with Mass at 
7pm until 9pm) on Jan 25, Feb 1 & 8. 

Ministers of the Altar  (SJ & SA) 
Sacristans, Eucharistic Ministers, Readers  

&  Altar Servers (Adult & Youth) 
Sign up sheets for New Years are in the Sac-

OFFERTORY ENVELOPES for 2012 
Offertory Envelopes for 2012 are ready for pick up this 
weekend. 
St. Anthony of Padua ~ are available on the last pew at 
the back of the Church 
St. John de Brebeuf ~ are available in the Church Hall/
Basement 
**Please note that names are in alphabetical order. Some ID 
numbers have been changed, so please be sure to identify 
your name and mailing information. Please contact the office 
if there are any errors.  
PAD users please pick up your box of Special Enve-
lopes. 
Also, please DO NOT USE these envelopes UNTIL  
January 1, 2012. 

Dear Parishioners,     Bob & Monica Hollingsworth have been the caretakers of our St. 
John de Brebeuf Church and rectory since 2003 (8 years)! Both of them have come to the 
decision that now was the time to hang up the mops and pails and retire.  I wish to pub-
licly thank both Monica & Bob for their dedicated and faithful service provided over the 

years. It was always a great comfort to know that the heat or air would be on, the walks shoveled, the rugs vacuumed 
and the doors locked.  To both of you, thank you most sincerely for a job well done and may God bless you with your 
health as you turn another page in your journal.  
 A parish Thank You will be held in the early New Year after a Sunday Mass, where all will have an opportu-
nity to say thank you. 
 Having said farewell to Bob & Monica, I now welcome Mike Chomyshyn to our parish team. Mike took over 
on December 1 and is still getting his feet wet ….. LITERALLY!  The last big rain we had identified a BIG leak origi-
nating in the church steeple at St. John’s.  Simply put … big problems are awaiting to be fixed.  We’ve been in contact 
with the diocesan office and we will be meeting in the new year to discuss the plan of attack. Mike brings a wealth of 
knowledge in many areas affecting the parish buildings and grounds. Welcome Mike! 
 Many thanks and appreciation are extended to our Knights of Columbus (St. John’s) for generously offering 
to cut down and remove many trees and bushes on the property. Many things have been let go over the years and its 
time to “clean-up” our surroundings. You may have noticed how much cleaner and open it looks around the church 
… more to come (or I should say, GO!) Thanks to Steve Benson and his team of Knights for their help. 
 AND to our C.W.L. (St. John’s) a grateful acknowledgement of the financial donation to cover the costs of 
our new Roman Missals. That’s the book I use daily.  We are all still getting used to the new language and postures, 
so don’t get discouraged because “The Lord be (is) with you”!    ~ Fr. Rick 

A very special Thank You to our Catholic 
Women’s League of St. John’s Church for host-
ing our reception for our children who received 
the Sacrament of Reconciliation and their fami-
lies. Your hospitality is always inviting.     
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Christmas Flower  
Donations  

Memorial Names will be 
published in next week-
ends “New Years Day” 
Bulletin. 
Thank you to all who 
donated to the Christmas 
Flower Fund. 

RETROUVAILLE 
You Can Help Your Marriage ~ Do you feel alone? Are you frustrated or 
angry with each other? Do you argue … or have you just stopped talking to 
each other? Does talking about it only make it worse? Retrouvaille helps 
couples through difficult times in their marriages. This program has helped 
10’s of 1000’s of couples experiencing difficulties in their marriage. 
For confidential information about, or to register for the upcoming program 
beginning with a weekend of February 10, 11 and 12, 2012, call 1-800-705-6356. 

CHRISTMAS               DECEMBER 25, 2011 

WELCOMING MINISTRY 
     We are looking for parishioners who 
would be interested in being part of our 
new welcoming ministry.  This would 
involve calling and possibly visiting new 
parishioners to make them feel welcome 
and at home in our parish.  
     If you would like to be a part of this 
ministry,  call Lisa @519-733-6591. 

PLEASE PRAY FOR OUR  
PRIESTS & RELIGIOUS 

26. Rev. Stephen Bodnar 
27. Rev. Lawrence Mousseau 
28. Rev. Martin (Sam) Johnson 
29. Rev. Antoine Laforet 
30. Rev. James Roche 
31. Deacon Andre Dedecker 

HOLIDAY OFFICE HOURS 
Closed Tuesday, Dec. 27 
Closed Wednesday, Dec. 28 
Open Thursday, Dec. 29 
Open Friday, Dec. 30 
Closed Tuesday, Jan. 3, 2012 
Open Wednesday, Jan. 4 

Christmas in Heaven   
~ Candlelight Prayer Service for those 
grieving the loss of a loved one.  Tuesday, 
December 27, 2011, 4:30 pm, St. Francis 
Mausoleum, Heavenly Rest Cemetery. Pre‐

sider: Fr. Chris Bourdeau   Music: Maria Connel.  
For information 519‐969‐4836 

For everything there is a  
season ...  A time to die …  
Infant Baby Ethan Parsons,  
Starr Hamel   

May they rest in peace 

Happy 94TH Birthday  
MARY KOVACS 

December 24th, 2011. 

FROM THE PASTORAL MINISTERS DESK……  On behalf of Fr. 
Rick, Deacon Dennis and the whole Parish Team, I would like to wish everyone a Merry 
Christmas and a Happy New Year. We pray that this Christmas season be a blessed and 
grace-filled one for you and your families. We wish to thank all of you for your many 
Christmas remembrances expressed through your gifts, cards and prayers sent our way.  
Our cluster parishes are so blessed with wonderful parishioners who give their time and 
talents to make our masses and parishes vibrant every week. In a special way we would like 
to thank the many volunteers who help to ensure our Christmas celebrations will be joyful and prayerful occa-
sions. Many thanks to our Ministers of the Altar (Eucharistic ministers, altar servers, sacristans, Lectors and 
Commentators) music ministry, ushers, money counters, decorators and Sunday School teachers.  
We would also like to thank those who serve in our many parish organizations throughout the year for their 
many good works especially our S.S.V.P, K of C Councils, Squires and CWL. Thank you so much for all you do 
throughout the year to help support our parishes. 
Finally, many thanks to all of our parishioners for your faithfulness, prayerfulness and financial support of 
the parish. We pray that your New Year be filled with good health and happiness.  
On a personal note, this will be my last Christmas here at St. Anthony, St. John & Star of the Sea (as I will 
be getting married September 29th and moving away) and I wanted to thank you all for your support and good 
wishes over these past few months. While I will still be here for 9 more months, I wanted to thank you for 
all you have done for me personally as well as all the kindness you have shown me these past 4 years.  Know 
you will be in my prayers this Christmas season and always.   ~ Lisa 

Roman Missal Changes 
Since we have begun the new changes a 
question has come up multiple times.  
“When exactly do we sit down at commun-
ion time?”    The directive from the Diocese 
is that we remain standing until the last per-
son has received Communion and then we 
are to sit or kneel in personal prayer until the 
Blessed Sacrament has been returned to the 
tabernacle. We hope this clears up any confu-
sion. We know this is a learning process and 
will take time for all to feel comfortable with 
the new postures and responses. 
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MAXWELL MAZE
Hair & Skin Salon

24 Main St. E., Kingsville

519-733-2937

Retirement Residence

Dalziel's Automotive INC.
GENERAL AUTO REPAIR

Tom Dalziel    519-733-9898
2013 Division Rd. N., Kingsville

The Livesey House
Bed & Breakfast

~ NOT JUST FISH ~

Joan Balsam-Clark
Interior Designer

519.733.4977

ALL
ABOUT

INTERIORS

CAR & TRUCK SALES        R.V. & POWERSPORT SALES

Shopping
Locally

Saves Gas

313 Main St. E.  519-733-9900

JDS-JOJDS-JO's
Gift ShopGift Shop
Charms • Gifts
Bug Jewellery

Perennial Plants
(when in season)

2277 County Rd. 20 W.

Harrow  519-738-9513
canadiangifts.com

Knights of Columbus
INSURANCE

Jeremie Bornais FIC.  519-736-7983
A.M. BEST: A++     Standard & Poor's: AAA

Life�Term�Retirement�Annuities
Long Term Care

Education�Mortgage�RRSP�RRIF

.

St. Anthony of Padua
PO Box 3PO Box 3

120 Munger St. W., Harrow, ON  N0R 1G0120 Munger St. W., Harrow, ON  N0R 1G0

Pastor Res: 519-738-2556Pastor Res: 519-738-2556

Masses:Masses:
Saturday 5:00 p.m.     Sunday 8:30 a.m.Saturday 5:00 p.m.     Sunday 8:30 a.m.

Welcome!
Our cluster parishes welcome you and your family. If you are seeking a church home, we will gladly 
welcome you. Please write your name, address and phone number on a slip of paper and drop it into 
the collection basket. We will be in touch.

Sacrament of Baptism: parish registration, three months notice and participation in a Baptismal 
Preparation program are required. As baptismal dates are set, there are no private or alternative dates.

Sacrament of Marriage: twelve months notice, parish registration and participation in a Marriage 
Preparation Program are required. Avoid disappointment and do not reserve a reception hall until the 
wedding date has been confirmed by the pastor.

Sacrament of the Anointing of the Sick: please call the office.

Sacrament of Reconciliation: St. Anthony (Saturday 4:00-4:30 p.m.) St. John (Wednesday 6:15-6:45 p.m.)

Prayer Groups

Mondays-Centering Prayer  - 6:30 p.m.
Tuesdays-Women's Bible Study - 1:00 p.m.
Tuesdays-Divine Mercy Chaplet - 3:00 p.m.
Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 
        - every 2nd Wednesday 3:00-6:45 p.m.
All the above at St. John's in Fr. Doll room
Mondays-Prayer Cenacle 7p.m. in St. John's Church

Bulletin: All submissions must be made in writing                            Our Churches are
                 or email no later than Monday at 4:00 p.m.                        handicapped accessible

St. John de Brebeuf
Cluster Office
C/o 67 Main St. E., Kingsville, ON  N9Y 1A1C/o 67 Main St. E., Kingsville, ON  N9Y 1A1

519-733-6591   Fax: 519-733-6592519-733-6591   Fax: 519-733-6592

Mass: Mass: 
Sunday 11:00 a.m.Sunday 11:00 a.m.

e-mail: johnanthony@dol.cae-mail: johnanthony@dol.ca

www.www.johnanthony.dol.cajohnanthony.dol.ca

Cluster Office Hours (St. John)Cluster Office Hours (St. John)

Tuesday - Friday: 9:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m.Tuesday - Friday: 9:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m.

Closed 12:00 - 1:00 p.m.Closed 12:00 - 1:00 p.m.

St. Vincent de Paul
Harrow (Voice Mail)
519-971-2095
Kingsville (Pager)
519-255-3766

Knights of Columbus
Hall Rental
Harrow Council 5350
519-738-4141
Kingsville Council 8233
519-733-5282

Cluster Parishes of

Star of the Sea (Mission)
Pelee IslandPelee Island

Mass once a month weather permittingMass once a month weather permitting

Call office for timeCall office for time

Father Rick Janisse, Father Rick Janisse, Pastor

Deacon Dennis KosokowskyDeacon Dennis Kosokowsky
Permanent Deacon

Ms. Lisa GelderlandMs. Lisa Gelderland
Pastoral Minister

Mrs. Janet BarracoMrs. Janet Barraco
BookKeeper

Mrs. Nita KosokowskyMrs. Nita Kosokowsky
Receptionist

St. John de Brebeuf St. Anthony of Padua

REALTY LIMITED, BROKERAGE

ANN BEZAIRE
Sales Representative

Bus. 519-738-2562
ann@tomekrealty.com

Remember...
Let our advertisers
know you saw
their ad here.

Shopping Locally Saves Gas!

I N  H A R R O W

TORO®     Count on it.

25 Main St. W. Unit 2   519-733-2713519-733-2713   thegreengoose@bellnet.ca

"It is up to you to
illuminate the earth"
Kimberly QuadriniKimberly Quadrini

St. Anthony of Padua
PO Box 3PO Box 3

120 Munger St. W., Harrow, ON  N0R 1G0120 Munger St. W., Harrow, ON  N0R 1G0

Pastor Res: 519-738-2556Pastor Res: 519-738-2556

Masses:Masses:
Saturday 5:00 p.m.     Sunday 8:30 a.m.Saturday 5:00 p.m.     Sunday 8:30 a.m.

St. John de Brebeuf
Cluster Office
C/o 67 Main St. E., Kingsville, ON  N9Y 1A1C/o 67 Main St. E., Kingsville, ON  N9Y 1A1

519-733-6591   Fax: 519-733-6592519-733-6591   Fax: 519-733-6592

Mass: Mass: 
Sunday 11:00 a.m.Sunday 11:00 a.m.

e-mail: johnanthony@dol.ca         e-mail: johnanthony@dol.ca         www.www.johnanthony.dol.cajohnanthony.dol.ca

Cluster Parishes of

Star of the Sea (Mission)
Pelee IslandPelee Island

Mass once a month weather permittingMass once a month weather permitting

Call office for timeCall office for time

Nativity of Our LordNativity of Our Lord




